
An afternoon of playing real life Call of Duty! 

 

As an end of term treat for good behaviour the 

students and staff went to visit District 23. A local 

airsoft and paintballing centre. Here the kids got to 

enjoy a game of airsoft.  

 

During the game we found students hiding in buildings, under 

bridges, around corners, behind cars... And this time it wasn’t to 

avoid work! It was to help their team gain an advantage during 

tactical games. Unfortunately though the trip was 

nearly cancelled after a staff member went missing 

and no one could find them…. Can you spot them?! 

The students got to use replica semi-

automatic weapons and got to chase 

staff around and get revenge for giving them work to 

do. I mean how dare a teacher give a student some 

work right!!!  

 

Plenty of fun was had, and some people walked away 

like Dalmatian dogs covered in little dots.  

Excellent new experience for the students which they all 

loved. Something they will definitely be trying again, this 

time with maybe more layers of clothing on though!  

 


